
    

Endress+Hauser statement  on Proposition 65   (December  2018) 

 
Your inquiry about “CA Proposition 65”  for Endress+Hauser products 
 
 

Dear valued customer 

 
 
Thank you for your inquiry regarding Endress+Hauser compliance with California Proposition 
65, formerly  known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, which 
was enacted as a ballot initiative in November 1986.  
 
The proposition helps protect the state’s drinking water sources from being contaminated with 
approximately 1000 chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive 
harm (“Proposition 65 Substances”), and requires businesses to inform Californians about 
exposures to Proposition 65 Substances. 
 
Endress+Hauser does not typically manufacture or market consumer products. Consumer 
products are defined as products for the personal use, consumption or enjoyment of a 
consumer. Hence our products are out of scope of this regulation. 
 
We trust that this letter will answer your questions.  Should you require further information, 
please contact your local Endress+Hauser Sales Office (see www.endress.com for contact 
information). 

 

With kind regards  

Endress+Hauser Services AG 

  

 

Dr. Ulrich Kaiser Dr. Heiner Zehntner 
Director Technology General Counsel  

 
 
  

http://www.endress.com/

